
INDUSTRY
INVOLVEMENT!

Announcement

May 2022

Residential Property Services Associates Attend VAMA Annual Conference
Members of the Residential Property Services group recently attended the Virginia Apartment Management Association (VAMA) annual conference 
in Norfolk.  Our team had the opportunity to attend educational sessions focused on improving residential operations, leadership development, and 
industry innovations.  Renee Pulliam, Director of Operations, also served as a panelist for the “Professional Networking:  The Why, The What, and 
The How” session. Our associates appreciated the wonderful event organized by VAMA.

Thalhimer attendees: Curt Carter, Tracey Lowry, Jordan Davenport, Michelle Guthrie, 
Laura Best, Charles Kleff, Brina Brigham, Jennifer Dezern, Kristen White, Melinda 
Metzger, Melissa Vambell, and Renee Pulliam.

Renee Pulliam, panelist for Professional Networking
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